
Year 2 Update 7.3.25 

RE    

• This week we have looked at Jesus’ journey into Jerusalem. 

• The children have looked at different ways we can say sorry during Lent.  

• Next week, we will begin looking at the Last Supper.  

Vocabulary: Lent, forgiveness, reconciliation, sacrament, Jerusalem, journey  

English 

• This week we have continued our book of The Big Blue Whale by Nichola Davies.  

• We have looked at different types of conjunctions and using expanded noun phrases within 

our writing.   

• Next week, we will begin writing about a chosen animal to form a non-chronological report. 

Vocabulary: statement, question, command, exclamation, punctuation, comma 

Maths 

• This week we have applied our time knowledge to problem solving. 

• We have placed different events on a timeline and have been thinking about duration of 

time.  

• Next week, we will begin looking at multiplication and division by doubling and halving.  

Vocabulary: analogue, minute, hour, to, past, interval, duration,  

Science 

• This week we have sequenced the life cycle of a frog. 

• Next week, we will be looking at features of the human lifecycle.  

Vocabulary: life cycle, frog, tadpole, frogspawn 

Extra information:  

• School is closed Monday 10th March for a staff inset day. 

• Please make sure all children have plimsolls in school. 

• Reading books are given out on Fridays to be returned the following Thursday. 

• Library books are changed on Tuesdays for all KS1 classes. 

• PE days are Tuesdays and Wednesdays for Lisbon and Tuesdays and Fridays for Padua. 

• Our school trip to Knebworth House is on Wednesday 19th March, see letter for details. 

• Please make sure children are wearing no jewellery, including rosaries, to school. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Thank you for your continued support,  

Bella, Eleay and Laura 

 

The PFA have organised a plant sale for the children at school 

for Mother’s Day.  

 

All plants will cost £3 each, and tickets to purchase a plant will 

be available to buy online through the school gateway. We will 

be unable to accept cash for these as we are a cashless school.  

 

The cut off to be able to purchase a plant is Thursday 13
th
 

March. This is because we need to place the order in advance.  

 

We will also only be able to offer one plant per child. 

 

Children who purchase a ticket will be called to choose their 

plant to take home on Wednesday 26
th
 March.  

 

Thank you – St Anthonys PFA 


